December 11, 2014
7.00P.M.

FACILITIES SUB COMMITTEE OF THE NEW BEDFORD SCHOOL COMMITTEE

PRESENT: MR. OLIVEIRA, MR. NOBREGA

ATTENDANCE: DR. RABINOVITCH, AL OLIVEIRA

1. New Business:

Mr. Oliveira made a motion and was seconded by Mr. Nobrega to
recommend that the School Committee vote at their January 2015
meeting to return the following buildings to the City as surplus property to
be disposed of via request for proposal :

Phillips Ave School

Ottiwell School

Dunbar School
Al Oliveira discussed School Dude and showed the Committee the work

orders summary list and chart.
A motion was made by Mr. Oliveira and seconded by Mr. Nobrega to

adjourn the meeting at 7:30PM.

Respectfully Submitted:

@) Gy ChL.itch

Dr. Barry Rabinovitch
Business Manager



